
Thursday, April 02, 2015 

 

Hello,        

My name is Glen Parker and I have received vouchers from the Senior Farm 

Nutrition Program.  I have been able to purchase fruits and vegetables from local 

farmers during the summer. Without these vouchers, I would not be able to 

purchase any fresh produce because the costs are high and I have a very limited 

income. I receive $16 in SNAP benefits, which is helpful but not very much. Every 

little bit helps make a difference, as I am barely scraping by. My mother did not 

receive the vouchers and had the minimum amount of food stamps, I know this 

program would have helped her tremendously.  

Thank you,  

Glen Parker 

Salem, Oregon  


